
From: Charles Weaver  
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 2:32 PM 
To: CSF-SCRM-RFI <CSF-SCRM-RFI@nist.gov> 
Subject: NIST Cybersecurity RFI - MSP Verify 
 
To whom it may concern, 
My organization has had in depth correspondence with the NIST team in years past and just saw the RFI 
notice. I would like to propose for consideration the MSP Verify and its underlying standard 
(www.mspalliance.com/ucs).  
 
The MSP Verify already maps to NIST, SOC 2, ISO 27001, and several other frameworks (both legal and 
technical). MSP Verify, as you might assume, is specific to the managed IT service provider community 
and has been in existence since 2004.  
 
 

mailto:CSF-SCRM-RFI@nist.gov
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.mspalliance.com%2Fucs&data=04%7C01%7Cdaniel.topper%40nist.gov%7C953443191add411d7bae08d9faf10e93%7C2ab5d82fd8fa4797a93e054655c61dec%7C1%7C0%7C637816735512115574%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0&sdata=m9TmmBniHz%2FOKnine7h1qHcvNGzoDLovRsyWW8NVss8%3D&reserved=0

